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Timeliness Requirement Update 

The timeliness requirement extension detailed in Data Alert – Registrar – 2021-20 will 
continue to be in effect until April 30, 2022 to provide facilities adequate time to install 
approved v21 software updates and transmission of 2021 cases.   

Timeliness will be reinstated May 1, 2022 

• 2021 diagnosed cases, with a date of first contact between January 1, 2021 and 
October 31, 2021 and received by April 30, 2022 that do not qualify for On Time 
timeliness (within 6 months), will be excluded from The CCR timeliness 
requirement. 

• All other cases are still subject to the CCR Timeliness Requirement Standard, as 
described in Volume I: Timeliness and Quality Control. 

As a reminder, cases first seen in 2022 are expected to be submitted and received  
within 6 months of date of first contact. 

January 20, 2022 

https://www.ccrcal.org/submit-data/cancer-registrars-hospitals-and-facilities/reporting-by-cancer-registrars/data-alerts/
https://www.ccrcal.org/submit-data/cancer-registrars-hospitals-and-facilities/reporting-by-cancer-registrars/#volumes-anchor
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